Purchasing Department

Madison County Board of Supervisors
146 West Center Street
Canton, Mississippi 39046

601-855-5503
hardy@madison-co.com

16 January 2013

District 1 Supervisor John Bell Crosby
District 2 Supervisor Ronny Lott
District 3 Supervisor Gerald Steen
District 4 Supervisor Karl Banks
District 5 Supervisor Paul Griffin

Subject: Request authority to advertise for term bids for polyurethane foam applications
Gentlemen:

The Road Department has recently started using a new process whereby pumped-in
polyurethane foam is used to fill voids in and level concrete sidewalks and curbs and seal

inlets. Jimmy Vickers of Warnock Engineering has recommended this process.

[ therefore request authority to advertise for term bids for the period 1 July 2013 -30
September 2014 for a contractor to provide polyurethane foam applications.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.

Sincerel

ardy C£#ink
Purchdse Clerk



